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Clyde Seiler Chapter 21
Disabled American Veterans

8720 East Colfax Avenue

Denver, CO 80220

720-379-3405 

August 3, 2022
Commander Andrew Grieb
Senior Vice Commander 
Mary Jaramillo 
Junior Vice Commander
Mackenzie Carey 
Treasurer
Vacant
Adjutant
Richard Hogue
Commander Andy Grieb called the meeting to order at 1815 hours. 
Opening prayer was provided by Jeffry Sipple .                        .
Commander Grieb led the membership in the Pledge of Allegiance followed by the POW/MIA Ceremony.

The minutes of the Chapter meeting held on June 1, 2022, were read by Adjutant Richard Hogue.
The Chapter Treasures Report was read by Treasurer Al McNeil and the Building Treasurers Report was read by Fraz Williams. A motion was made by Maria Whitten and seconded by Mackenzie Carey to approve the treasures reports.  The motion passed.
Sickness and Distress:  Russ in the VA hospital after falling several times recently. Andy’s wife Guangping is wearing a boot after injuring her ankle.  
First time visiting members were: Lawrence Howard, John Stary, Terry Young, Maurry Sallenbach, Brenden Holt, and Lawrence Emmett. 
Communications: Adjutant Richard Hogue read the communication. 

Minutes of the Executive Committee Meetings held on June 15, 2022, and July 20, 2022, were read by Adjutant Richard Hogue.  A motion was made by Maria Whitten and seconded by George McDonald to approve the Minutes.  The motion passed.
Commander Grieb led the membership in the moment of silence ceremony in honor of our departed comrades at 1855 hours. 

Building Committee Report: Three leased rooms remain vacant. The Craigs List add for leased space was renewed. 
Richard Hogue reported that the Chapter’s membership stands at 2,070.  
Service Officer: Jim Sharp reported they are having success in having new claims and increased to existing claims approved. They are receiving over 250 calls per month. 
Legislative: Richard Hogue reviewed veterans related state and national legislation. 
Department Executive Committee: Meeting will be held on August 18, 2022. 
Activities Report: The Chapter does not plan to have a Chapter picnic this year. 

The Anniversary committee has established September 16, 2023, as the date for the Chapter’s 50th anniversary celebration. Tentatively the event will be held at the Wings Over the Rockies. Further details will be released when decision are made. 
Unfinished Business: The Executive Committee determined to keep the donated van with a wheelchair lift to use for transporting wheelchairs and scooters and transporting members when requested. Insurance quotes will be requested, and a temporary license plate will be obtained. Members were again requested to enroll in the King Soopers Community Rewards Program to assist the Chapter to generate additional income. Only 13 individuals have enrolled to date. 
New Business: Anniversary committee will be meeting monthly to plan for the Chapter’s 50th anniversary celebration. 
Motion to adjourn was made by Maria Whitten and seconded by George McDonald. The motion passed.                                         . 

The meeting was adjourned at 1926 hours.   Next Executive Committee Meeting will be held on August 17, 2022, and the next Chapter Meeting will be held on September 7, 2022.
Respectively Submitted

Richard F Hogue
Richard F Hogue

Adjutant  





�








